
                                                 

AWI Golf Silent Auction 
Friday, September 22nd, 2017 Following Tournament 

Emporia Golf Course 

1133 State Highway 99 

Emporia, KS 66801 

 

We are asking for your support by donating a  

“Silent Auction Gift Basket”. 
 

All Proceeds will support AWI Chapter Scholarship Fund. 

  

Please bring your ‘Basket’ to our Golf Outing 

to be Auctioned off after the tournament.  

The company whose basket brings the most money raised will be 

mentioned at our November meeting. 

  

  

If you have any questions or can’t get the basket to the outing, 

please contact Dustin Hecht  

    913-281-7373  mailto:dhecht@rcsmillwork.com 


